
Ingram to MY re Discharge as Trustee 20.10.2020 

 

From: David Ingram <david.ingram@uk.gt.com> 
Date: 20 October 2020 at 5:16:37 pm BST 
To: Michelle Young <michelle7young@gmail.com> 
Cc: David L Gabriel <david.l.gabriel@uk.gt.com> 
Subject: RE:  Young Estate 

  

Commercial in confidence 
  

Ms Young 

  

I am in the process of seeking my discharge as trustee in bankruptcy of your former husband.  One I 
am discharged the matter will be returned to the Official Receiver. 

  

I anticipate that my discharge will occur within the next 14 days 

  

Regards 

  

  

David Ingram 

Partner, Insolvency and asset recovery 

Grant Thornton UK LLP 
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From: Michelle Young <michelle7young@gmail.com>  
Sent: 20 October 2020 09:01 
To: David Ingram <david.ingram@uk.gt.com> 
Subject: Young Estate 

  

EXTERNAL 

 

 

  

Mr. Ingram. 

  

I refer to your email to Mrs. Young of 15th April 2020. Is it not unusual for a trustee, ten years on 
from a bankruptcy not to have resigned and passed matters over to the Official Receiver? Do I infer 
that after all of this time that is still a need for you to remain in situ? 

  

Thank you 

Michelle Young 

  

 


